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	Rigby Lane, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire B60 2EP

Tel: 01527 875475  Fax: 01527 870211

Headteacher: Mrs S Radford
www.rigbyhallschool.com
Email – office@rigbyhall.worcs.sch.uk


22nd January 2016
Dear Parents / Carers,
We have recently received information from other schools about a new social media app called    Yik Yak. This app gives people the opportunity to post anonymously about people that they know or do not know. Posts are reported to be very malicious and are obviously an extreme form of bullying which could have a serious impact.

We have not heard of any incidents of this app being used by students at Rigby Hall School but as it is a concern for other schools I thought I would advise you about it. I have checked that it cannot be accessed through our school server but there are links to it through facebook.

If you have any concerns regarding this app or other e safety issues please do not hesitate to contact me at school.

Yours sincerely

Samantha Hayward

Assistant Headteacher
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“Valuing every achievement”


